
          

 Capital Improvements Minutes 
 

Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
March 14, 2017 
 
The Capital Improvement Committee met in Council Chambers on Monday, March 13, 2017 following 
the Economic Development Committee with these members present: 
 
Dee Hall, Vice Chair 
Carol Floyd for Jeff Rath     
Ryan Bubb for Curtis Johnson    
Mark Fraizer  
Jeremy Blake for Alex Rolletta          
  
We wish to Report: 
  
 

1.   Resolution No. 17-19 appropriating monies for the current expenses of the municipal  
       corporation was considered. 
 

Section 1.    There is hereby an appropriation of the unappropriated balance of the 335, Capital 
Improvement Fund, in the amount of $13,762.00 

 
        Account              Description               Amount 
  

335.432.5331 Machinery & 
Equip 

$13,762.00 

 
 
Director Rhodes- this is for the Parks and Cemetery Department, we want to buy to backpack 
blowers, two mowers and two weed eaters and those will all be bought at a local company here 
in Newark. We do this every year; we replace a couple of mowers, weed whackers and blowers.   
 
Motion by Mr. Bubb to send to full Council, Mr. Fraizer 
Mr. Fraizer- what is the balance of the Capital Improvements fund? 
Director Rhodes- approximately $40,000.00. We appropriated $450,000.00 towards paving and 
another $200,000 went towards the Cherry Valley Road project. 
Mr. Fraizer- is this all you think that you will need for Parks and Recreation? 
Director Rhodes- we hope, it depends on how much it rains. 
Motion passed by a vote of 5-0. 
 
Dee Hall, Vice Chair  


